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 GHV CAMPUS NEWS 

Alliance School Students Visit The GHV Embankment Greenway  

Students from the Urban Education Alliance are now able to 
enjoy learning at the recently completed GHV Embankment 
Greenway. With its Terrace Garden and Pollinator Prairie 
Habitat, the Greenway is one of the cornerstones of the 
Green House Venture Campus, which will eventually include 

The Green House Venture 1

Emily Morris from 
Saint Louis University 
helps student identify 
native plants and 
bees.

www.greenhousestl.org
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a state-of-the-art Education 
Center.  


Alliance schools include: 
Tower Grove Christian 
Academy, St. Margaret of 
Scotland School, Mullanphy 
Investigative Learning 
Center, and St. Louis 
Language Immersion 
School.


Using the Embankment 
Greenway as a showcase, 
educators help students 
understand the mutually 
crucial connection between 
native Missouri plants and 
pollinating bees and 
butterflies.


The Green House Venture 2

Scott Woodbury from Shaw 
Nature Reserve asks students 
questions about the GHV 
Embankment Greenway.

The Green House Venture

To educate, excite, and equip an 
inclusive population of elementary 
students to pursue a sustainable 
world through a hands-on program 
in bio-science and urban agriculture
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Students use laminated sheets with 
illustrations to guide them in their 
search for native flowering plants. Later, 
the talk with educators to answer 
questions and chat about what they 
have seen and learned about plants and 
pollinators.

The Green House Venture 3

Rick Kacenski Rick 
Kacenski from DTLS talks 
about Missouri native 
plants with students as 
they walk along the GHV 
Embankment Greenway.

 Tom Purcell President of 
The Green House Venture 
hands out refreshment to 
students as they walk back 
to school


